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To whom it concerns, 

 

I am writing today to express my opposition to HB 2005.  As a law-abiding Oregon 

citizen, this is yet another attempt to chip away at my 2nd amendment rights.  Please 

stop wasting taxpayer money trying to strip citizen rights and spend more time trying 

to resolve issues that are actually measurable and meaningful to all Oregonians.     


